Dear Friends,
Once again, I invite you to Come Home as we explore Hospitality this week.   We’re calling it Old Testament Hospitality because we can learn a lot from the story of Abraham and Sarah when three strangers come to visit.  Old Testament hospitality is more than just a friendly “Hello” (although it is that too.).  Sometimes to be really welcoming and hospitable we have to go out of our way, make sacrifices to help others feel welcome and loved.    We will certainly talk more about it on Sunday, but be thinking and praying about how God might be calling you into new ways of showing hospitality.  
One of the many things I love about Pegram UMC is that we love in word and deed.    This week we have been showing hospitality in the community by taking cookies all over town.    So many cookies have been coming into Fellowship Hall, getting bagged and tagged and going out into our community with love.   (Miss Betty, your pastor who might have slipped one of those cookies from your plate is asking for grace and forgiveness….)   Bags of cookies went out with Meals on Wheels on Wednesday.   Bags have gone to firefighters and teachers and the workers at the Cheatham County Landfill (better known as the “dump”) and the Humane Society and many other places.    The Hospitality -Cookies Giveaway continues next week, so if you still feel like baking or if you want to get some bags and tags and take cookies to your neighbors, come join the fun.  
On a sad note,  please join me in praying for the family of Carolyn Spencer who passed away this week.   Prayers for Donna and Karen who lost their father Tommy just a couple of months ago and now grieve the loss of their mother.   Funeral arrangements will follow soon.   
I end today’s letter with a little ray of sunshine amid these rainy days.   On Saturday at 1pm we will gather in the sanctuary to baptize Virgina Blair Hodges, daughter of Rachel Hockenberger and Daniel Hodges.   We welcome little Ginny into the family of God, and we also get the chance to spend time with Rachel, who grew up at PUMC and all the family.    Please mark your calendars and come join us.   
Take care everyone. 
Grace and Peace,
Myra
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